
 Question on Notice 
No. 1517 

Asked on 1 September 2016 
 
 
MS SIMPSON ASKED THE MINISTER FOR EDUCATION AND MINISTER 
FOR TOURISM AND MAJOR EVENTS (HON K JONES)―  
 
QUESTION: 
 
With reference to the importance of tourism to the Sunshine Coast’s 
economy—  
 
Will the Minister advise how many times she has visited the Sunshine Coast 
in her capacity as Minister for Tourism since the January 2015 election and 
when? 
 
ANSWER: 
 
The Member can access my diary, which is publicly available online at 
http://www.cabinet.qld.gov.au/ministers/diaries.aspx. 
 
I will again be visiting the Sunshine Coast on 19 October to attend the 
Tourism and Events Queensland Board Meeting and I will also be meeting 
with Sunshine Coast tourism operators and businesses. 
 
Also, the Member may be interested in learning that I had a very enjoyable 
stay at the Sunshine Coast during the recent school holidays with my family 
as we made the choice to experience all the Sunshine Coast has to offer. 
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